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PURSTON  INFANT  SCHOOL

Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone

Tel:  01977 723550
www.purstoninfants.co.uk

19th September 2016

Dear Parents/Carers of Y2 children

A meeting will be held in the school hall on Friday, 30th September at 2.45 pm. During this meeting you will be provided with details of the changes to the curriculum, and testing for the end of Key Stage 1.   

You will also be given information on how you can best support your child during this important year.

I hope you will be able to attend and look forward to seeing you then.

Yours sincerely

S Leather (Miss)

Acting Headteacher

	The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Acting Headteacher, Sarah Leather, supported by the Deputy, Philip Barnett and Learning Mentor, Kerry Dyas.  
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The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Lynn Tesh, supported by the deputy, Sarah Geeson. A copy of the Child Protection Policy is available in school for you to read should you so wish.  
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